

COMMITTEE FOR A JUST PEACE IN ISRAEL AND PALESTINE

1044 Gunderson Oak Park, Illinois 60304 www.cjpip.org

STEERING COMMITTEE

CAREN LEVY VAN SLYKE Chair

JANET SETTLE
Secretary

REBEKAH LEVIN

Treasurer

MARSHA LOVE
Program Coordinator

ALEX MCCLEESE

Research Coordinator

JUDI MINTER

Community Liaison

March 2016

David Liniger CEO RE/MAX LLC Denver, Colorado

Dear Mr. Liniger,

As residents of Chicago's near west suburbs, we are writing to request that RE/MAX establish and disseminate clear policies and guidelines for all RE/MAX brokers and agents around the globe. These policies and guidelines must include a directive that RE/MAX brokers and agents not sell, rent, or publicize properties that are built on illegally seized land in the Occupied Palestinian Territories, including East Jerusalem, and that members of the RE/MAX network should not refer clients to brokers and agents that they know to be involved in such practices. You are receiving similar requests from individuals and groups from around the U.S. this month.

As you know, a January 2016 report from Human Rights Watch entitled "Occupation, Inc.": How Settlement Businesses Contribute to Israel's Violations of Palestinian Rights" directly indicts RE/MAX LLC's business practices, by stating: By advertising, selling and renting homes in settlements, both the Israeli franchise of RE/MAX and RE/MAX LLC, the owner of the global franchise network, facilitate and benefit from the transfer of Israeli civilians into occupied territory and the associated human rights abuses, contravening their rights responsibilities.

Since 2014, individuals and organizations across the U.S. have been demanding that RE/MAX terminate practices that profit from illegal occupation and settlements. For that reason, we have asked your Oak Park office to communicate our concerns to you via this letter. We hope to help you understand that continuing your current business practices can only damage RE/MAX's brand in our communities.

Please contact the Committee for a Just Peace in Israel and Palestine at www.cjpip.org/contact-us/ to either notify us of your new policies and guidelines or to discuss this matter further.

Sincerely, Rebekah Levin, Oak Park, Illinois Marsha Love and Maarten Bosland, Oak Park, Illinois Alex McLeese, Oak Park, Illinois Judi Minter, Oak Park, Illinois Sophie Kaluziak, Oak Park, Illinois

Sue and Dan Foran, River Forest, Illinois

Doris Levin, Oak Park, Illinois

Yates and Abigail Hafner, River Forest, Illinois

Mark Sigunick, Oak Park, Illinois

Doris E. Strieter, Forest Park Illinois

Ed and Anne White, Oak Park Illinois

Michael Levin, Berwyn, Illinois

James Kelly, Oak Park, Illinois

David Gilbert & Elisa Lapine, Oak Park, Illinois

Tom Broderick, Oak Park, Illinois

Terry Kinsey, Oak Park, Illinois

Jay Cohen, Oak Park, Illinois

Pauline Coffman, Oak Park, Illinois

Judy Davy, Oak Park, Illinois

Phyllis Russell and Jeffrey Finn, Oak Park, Illinois

John and Toni Henle, Oak Park, Illinois

Susan Stall & Charles Hoch, Oak Park, Illinois

Martha Reese, River Forest, Illinois

Michael Persoon, Oak Park, Illinois

Mrinalini Rao, Oak Park, Illinois

Shannon Asaria, Oak Park, Illinois

Rupa Shah, Forest Park, Illinois

Judith Gaietto-Grace and Terry G Grace, Oak Park, Illinois

John S. Ayers, Oak Park, Illinois

Sharlyn Pech Oak Park, Illinois

Jean and Bill Peterman, Oak Park, Illinois

Milos Zefran and Barbara Di Eugenio, Oak Park, Illinois

Nadine Naber and Atef Said, Oak Park, Illinois

James Madigan, Oak Park, Illinois

Margaret Field, Oak Park Illinois

Fred Montgomery, Lake Forest, Illinois

Sandra and Jim Shimon, Oak Park, Illinois

Mary Ann and Don DeBruin, Oak Park, Illinois